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COMMITTEE TO REVIEW THE OPERATIONS AND STRUCTURE OF THE 
COMMISSION ON JUDICIAL PERFORMANCE TO HOLD PUBLIC HEARING ON 

DRAFT REPORT ON FEBRUARY 14, 2023  

On February 14, 2023, at 9:30 a.m. in the Malcolm M. Lucas Board Room of 
the Ronald M. George State Office Complex at 455 Golden Gate Avenue, 3rd Floor, 
San Francisco, the Committee to Review the Operations and Structure of the 
California Commission on Judicial Performance will hold a public hearing to seek input 
from the public and all interested stakeholders on its draft report. The draft report is 
available for review on the Committee page of the CJP website. Testimony may be 
provided in person, in writing or virtually through a link on the agenda that will be 
posted on the committee page of the CJP website on Friday, February 3, 2023. 

The interest underlying the work of this Committee is to ensure that the 
operations and structure of the Commission on Judicial Performance is designed to 
support its mission to protect the public, enforce rigorous standards of judicial conduct, 
and maintain public confidence in the integrity and independence of the judiciary. 
Established in 1960, the CJP is the independent state agency responsible for 
investigating complaints of judicial misconduct and judicial incapacity and for 
disciplining judges, pursuant to article VI, section 18 of the California Constitution. 
Recommendations from the Committee are intended to benefit the work of the CJP 
and improve its operation. Documents supporting the work of the Committee can be 
found on the Committee’s webpage (https://cjp.ca.gov/committee/).  

The Committee, which by statute includes representatives of the CJP, the 
judiciary, a director from the judicial conduct commission from a state of comparable 
size, and appointed public and attorney members, has invited input from the public and 
stakeholder groups throughout this process on matters pertaining to the operations 
and structure of the CJP. The Committee will present a final report to the Governor and 
other key state officials no later than March 30, 2023.  

Written comments can be submitted to CommitteePublicComment@cjp.ca.gov. 
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